
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Roy Acree, Fire Chief 

  Brian Marcos, Deputy Fire Chief 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   September 12, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – FY2020 CIP Fire Replacement Response Vehicle   

 

The Fire department budgeted for replacement of a 2007 Ford Expedition (VIN 3080) response 

vehicle.  The vehicle will be purchased from Wade Ford using City of Atlanta contract # 10590-

WS.  The vehicle has already been competitively bid through this contract.   

 

Vendor Description Total 

Wade Ford (Smyrna, GA) 2020 Ford F-350 with options (Battalion 1) $47,516.00  

 

TOTAL COST:  $47,516.00  

 

It is the recommendation of Fire and Purchasing to purchase these vehicles from Wade Ford.  

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


